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 Enquiries to: Andrew Sturgeon 

Phone no: 01923 226400 

Our reference: Sandringham/SC1  

Date: 10th February 2022 

Dear Resident, 
 
Proposed removal of No Waiting restrictions in the Sandringham Road Area.    
 
Following the feedback received relating to the informal consultation, which took place in October and 
November 2021. I write to you again to advise you that following discussions with the elected 
members and officers that a decision has been to remove the timed no waiting restrictions in your 
area, including Sandringham Road, Windsor Road, and Osborne Road, and a small section in 
Buckingham Road, to enable additional kerb side parking space in the area.  A plan of the propoals is 
attached for your reference.  
 
The removal of the lines and signs, associated with the No Waiting restrictions will be carried out 
week commencing 14th February, subject to suitable weather conditions. 
 
There are certain areas where small sections of No Waiting At Any Time (Double Yellow Lines) will 
need to be applied, to ensure road safety, and these will be promoted via a Traffic Regulation Order. 
The statutory consultation period will be undertaken from Friday 11th February to Friday 4th March.   
 
Representations of support or objections to the proposed no waiting at any time  together with the 
grounds on which they are made must be sent in writing to Justin Bloomfield, Head of Parking, 
Town Hall, Watford, WD17 3EX, or by email to TID@watford.gov.uk. The deadline for the receipt of 
objections or representations of support is 23:59 on Friday 4th March 2022. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Andrew Sturgeon  
Traffic Engineer 


